
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 11:18 AM 
To: tscher@arsquared.org 
Subject: response to public records act request 
 
Mr. Scher, 
 
Please find the email below from Sarah London, Counsel to Governor Shumlin. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 
________________________ 
 
Mr. Scher,  
 
Attached please find a partial production in response to your request dated June 15, 2016.  A 
conference call passcode has been redacted (1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(25)).  We will be slightly delayed in 
producing an additional staff member’s records due to vacation schedules, but will follow up again 
within ten days.   
 
Thank you, 
Sarah London 
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